
o Members of the Senate Committee of Finance and Revenue,

My name is Eugene Zaharie, resident of Milwaukie, Or. I am writing to offer support of HB 2008. 
I urge each of you to demonstrate your concerns about the lack of affordable housing by advocating passing HB 2008. The use of 
land on church properties for this purpose is in line with faith beliefs regarding basic human needs of all Oregonians. Please stand 
proud when speaking about the merits of this important proposed legislation. Thank you.


